
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/27/2020 11:23:34 AM

To:  Alina Mullins <AMullins@aqmd.gov>

Cc:  Lijin Sun <LSun@aqmd.gov>

Subject:  
Re: South Coast AQMD Staff's Comments on Draft Environmental Impact Report for the Proposed Hollywood Center Project (SCH No.:
2018051002)

 

Hi Alina,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.  

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Wed, May 27, 2020 at 11:11 AM Alina Mullins <AMullins@aqmd.gov> wrote:

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

 

Attached are South Coast AQMD staff's comments on the Draft Environmental Impact Report (Draft EIR) for the Proposed
Hollywood Center Project (SCH No.: 2018051002) (South Coast AQMD Control Number: LAC200416-01). Please contact
me if you have any questions regarding these comments.

 

Kind regards,

 

Alina Mullins

Assistant Air Quality Specialist, CEQA IGR

Planning, Rule Development & Area Sources

South Coast Air Quality Management District

21865 Copley Drive, Diamond Bar, CA 91765

P. (909) 396-2402

E. amullins@aqmd.gov

*Please note that South Coast AQMD is closed on Mondays. Additionally, in response to COVID-19, our building is
currently closed to the public and I am working remotely. I will be responding to emails and voice messages during my
scheduled work hours, Tusday through Friday 7:00 am to 5:30 pm.

 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
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